
This is a terrible bill that needs to be opposed.   It hampers investment and limits the availability of rental options.
The interest deduction is a valid expense of owning and investing in real estate.
If this bill passes, you will continue down the path to turning off the lights in the state.  
it is sad to see Oregon headed in this direction where the people of oregon are being ignored, and our dreams being squelched by 
high taxes, fees, and ignorant politicians.
Brian


